
The Maryland Department of Health needs your help identifying 
health issues in our state to ensure the health, safety and wellness of 
all Marylanders. Complete our Building a Healthier Maryland survey 
to make your voice heard and help us address critical needs.

For this Survey:

• You must be at least 18 years old.
• You must live in Maryland.
• You’ll need 5-10 minutes to complete it.

Questions: 

Email: mdh.bahm@maryland.gov
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Tell us what health issues matter most to you 

BUILDING A
HEALTHIER
MARYLAND

SURVEY

TAKE THE SURVEY

bit.ly/HealthierMD23
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